LTCCP 2006-16 SUBMISSION

Submissions close on 5 May 2006

I do NOT wish to present my submission at the hearing, and ask that this submission be
considered.

| am completing this submission: Number of people you represent:
On behalf of a group or organisation 70

My submission refers to: Page Number:

Full Version of the LTCCP

| also want to respond to: Development Contributions

Name: John Parish
Organisation: Hanham & Philp Contractors Limited
Daytime Phone: 033385071

Evening Phone:

Email:
Address: PO Box 8061
Riccarton
CHRISTCHURCH
Your Submission: Do you have any comments on the major projects in our

Draft Community Plan?

Do you have any comments on groups of activities (The
activities and services the Council provides?)

Do you have any other comments or suggestions you want
to make?

1. Many developers and builders have developments / buildings priced and
sold based on the existing development contribution levy structure. The Draft
2006 LTCCP introduction makes no allowance for existing contracts (land
sale and purchase, building) where consents are not in place.

2. The consultation requires either a longer introduction timeframe or
transitional period to make allowance for existing agreements.

3. How does the council propose to treat applications for building consents
that are lodged with Council but take longer than the statutory processing

period?

4. We believe the Council's proposal will have a large detrimental effect on
our business (we are a builder, not a devepoler) and related businesses in
the Canterbury region into the future. This decision needs to be made with
more lengthy consultation with parties who hold a vested interest. For the
record we are not a developer




